
Sunday, September 27, 2015 

We are excited to have Chess Club at Norfeldt! It is not too late to register! Contact Alexander Lumelsky 
at alexander.lumelsky@gmail.com by Friday October 2nd if you are interested. 

Week of September 27th: 

Monday, September 28th             Morning Club Grade 4 & 5 Fitness 7:30 a.m.                                    Gym 

Tuesday, September 29th            4th Grade Choir         7:45 a.m.                                                      Music Room 

                                                 5th Grade Orchestra 7:45 a.m.                                                       Stage 

Wednesday, September 30th      Grade 5 Choir                                                                                 Auditorium 

                                               Grade 2 Field Trip to Westmoor Park 

                                                Room Parent Meeting  6:30 p.m.                                                  Cafeteria 

                                                PTO Board Meeting      7:00 p.m.                                                  Library  

Thursday, October 1st                Morning Club Gr. 2 & 3 Fitness  7:30 a.m.                                         Gym 

                                                Gr. 5 Band                  7:45 a.m.                                                      Stage 

Friday, October 2nd                          SCHOOL PICTURE DAY 

  

From the PTO 

GoCards!  We hope each Norfeldt family helps us build our new outdoor classroom by buying or selling at 
least 2 GoCards.  Extra order forms are available in the school office or email Laura Faga 
at lauraefaga@gmail.com 

Wednesday, Oct. 14th: PARENTS NIGHT OUT at Muse Paint Bar!  Register 
online: https://events.musepaintbar.com/index.php/welcome/edit/8253  

  
COSTUMES NEEDED!  Donate gently used costumes for the PTO's Halloween Costume Sale.  Costumes may 

be dropped-off in the bin located at the bottom of the ramp to the lower level inside the school.  Contact Ivy 
Licata with questions: ivysl9797@hotmail.com 

  

Please remember to check our website for more detailed information about school happenings. 

Jen Derick 

Principal 
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